

Weston Road, Balby Doncaster DN4 8ND

T: 01302 312140 F: 01302 312149

E:office@Balbycarr.org www.balbycarr.org

Headteacher: Tom Ashley

July 2018

GCSE Results Day 2018

Dear Parent / Career,

It is with great please that I write to invite you to the GCSE Results Day 2018. The event is open to parents and/or students and will provide the opportunity to both receive and celebrate your son/daughters GCSE results.

Date: Thursday 23rd August 2018

Time: 10:00 – 12:00pm

Location: Academy of Sport (on site at Balby Carr)

During the event there will also be staff available to discuss and support students with pathways and Post 16 choices. If you are unable to make this event, results can be collected from the Academy from Monday 3rd September during normal school hours. For your information we receive students' GCSE Certificates throughout November and we will inform you when these are available to collect.

We look forward to welcoming you on the 23rd August.

Yours sincerely

Alistair Hartley

Assistant Principal

